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September 12th—barrow to 
Baghdad by phillip caine 

Competition—my favourite photo 
============== 

October 10th—annual meeting 
game/quiz 

Competition—my favourite recipe 
============== 

New members welcome 
Further information available 

from 
linda colton,   president  tel. 464491 

 
LABRINA’S BEAUTY PARLOUR 

Fully Qualified Beautician based at Roa 

Island  

Full Range of Beauty Treatments 

Call now for more details and to book 

appointments 01229 813251 or  

07450408963 

Antiques and Collector’s Fayre 

Saturday 29th September 12 to 4 pm 

Tables £10 

Contact Karen on kbrownowls@gmail.com 

to book a table 
HARVEST FESTIVAL 

Rampside Village Hall   

Sunday 7th October 11 am 

Everyone welcome—please come and invite 

your friends 

We are collecting non-perishable items to 

donate to the Barrow Foodbank.  

Currently the Foodbank would welcome 

tea bags, coffee, sponge puddings, jam, 

tinned fruit and UHT fruit juice. They 

would also appreciate donations of 

toiletries, cleaning products, baby items 

and cat and dog food. They do not need tins 

of baked beans –they get too many. 

Any donations would be gratefully received 

on the Sunday morning or beforehand. 

Please check that all donated items  are  

dated 2019 or later as the Foodbank cannot 

issue out-of-date food. Thank you 

Quiz Nights in the Concle 

Alternate Mondays 

Start 8.30 pm 

Next Quiz 10th September 

All Proceeds to Local Charities 

X112 BUS UPDATE 

A last minute rescue package in July meant that the 

service survived but a new timetable starting 

September 4th will be  greatly reduced operating 

only on Mondays, Tuesdays and Fridays. Early 

morning and late afternoon buses will not run any 

more. Timetables will be available as soon as 

possible. 

This is not what we wanted but is better than 

nothing at all. We will continue to explore all 

avenues to try and improve things but in the 

meantime please continue to support the service. 

 

If you want to find more about the present situation 

there will be two meetings in the Village Hall on 

Tuesday, 11th September. One following the Coffee 

Morning and the second at 7pm.  

Please come if you can.   


